
Freedom of Information Request – Service Level Agreements 

Received: 7/3/22 

Request: 

Please provide me with the following information under the Freedom of Information 
Act:  

Does the Council have any Service Level Agreements in place for 2022/2023 
financial year? If yes, can you provide me with a breakdown of how much money 
each SLA is worth and when it is due to end? Do you have any new Service Level 
Agreements due for renewal or award in 2022/2023 financial year and if so, for what 
value? Does your council have any digital/IT contracts up for renewal/tender in 
2022/2023 financial year and when are you planning to go to tender? Does your 
council have any security contracts up for renewal/tender in 2022/2023 financial year 
and when are you planning to go to tender?  
 

Response: 
  

The Council considers the information to be exempt under s.21 of the Act. This is 
because the information is already in the public domain within the contracts register 
and is reasonably accessible to you by other means. This information can be found 
at https://www.eastleigh.gov.uk/council/general-public-information/transparency-
code/procurement 

 


